
 

       

    
  

27 March 2025 
 
Our Ref: LBA.JCP.Prom2025 
 

Dear Families  
 
Year 11 Prom – Thursday 26 June 2025 
 
As confirmed in previous communications the Year 11 Prom will be held at Blackthorpe Barn, 
Rougham, IP30 9HZ on Thursday 26 June 2025. Students are expected to arrive between 6:30pm 
and 7:30pm.  The prom will end at 11pm and students will need to be collected promptly. 
 
Prom tickets are now available for purchase through ParentPay at the cost of £49.  To ensure we can 
place timely orders for catering, please make your payment by Friday, 23 May 2025.  This amount 
covers the following at the prom venue: 
 

• Venue hire, including fairy lights throughout the venue, tables, chairs and linen 

• Disco & DJ, PA system & mics and dance floor 

• Welcome mocktail/drink 

• Courtyard street food, which will contain a choice of three dinner options 

• Pic’n’mix sweet stall 

• Photo booth (including instant prints & digital copy of all photos) 

• Football table & arcade machine indoors 

• Inflatable entertainment outside 

• Security personnel 
 
Attending the prom has always been dependent upon high standards of conduct and effort 
throughout Year 11. Where any student has been suspended from school, their attendance at the 
prom will be at the discretion of the Senior Leadership Team. Please contact me if this concerns your 
child and you would like them to attend. 
 
The Prom committee are busy thinking of further fund-raising ideas to make the event even more 
special. They’re working tirelessly to coordinate every detail to ensure the Prom is unforgettable for 
the year 11s. Please encourage your child to get involved and support wherever they can! 
 
If you have any queries or concerns regarding the above, please contact me via email me on 
l.baker@stowhigh.com  
 
Kind Regards 
 

L Baker 

 
Mrs Lisa Baker 
Head of Year 11 
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